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HARMONY DAY 2024   

Dear Parents,   

  

Wentworthville Public School will be celebrating Harmony Day on March 
21st, 2024. On Harmony Day, students are encouraged to wear their 
traditional cultural dress on the day. Children who do not have a cultural 
dress can wear a touch of orange with their school uniform. (This is not a 
mufti day.) Students are encouraged to bring in a gold coin donation for 
the day which will go towards a charitable cause. All students need to 
wear closed shoes. Students will be participating in activities in class to 
celebrate Harmony Day.   
  
Harmony Week is a time to celebrate Australian multiculturalism, and the 
successful integration of migrants into our community. Orange is the 
colour chosen to represent Harmony Week. Traditionally, orange relates to 
the freedom of ideas and encouragement of mutual respect. The message 
of Harmony Week is “Everyone Belongs”. It is about inclusiveness, respect 
and belonging for all Australians, regardless of cultural or linguistic 
background, united by a set of core Australian values.   

  

At Wentworthville Public School we value and promote inclusiveness, 
respect, and a sense of belonging for everyone.   
    

  

Denise Lockrey        The Harmony Day Team 
Principal    
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